

MEMORANDUM ECA NO. 11-19

Date

25 October 2011

TO

COLLEGE SECRETARIES, DEPARTMENT CHAIRS, INSTITUTE DIRECTORS AND

PROGRAM COORDINATORS

THROUGH:

THE DEANS

FROM:

YANGELINE C. AMOR, Ph.D.

University Registrar

SUBJECT:

STRICT IMPLEMENTATION OF RGEP

In its meeting on 24 October 2011, the Committee on Student Admission, Progress & Graduation (CSAPG) deliberated on several requests for substitutions concerning GE courses. Please be reminded and guided of the OUR Memorandum dated 03 April 2007 on RGEP Implementation, which states:

"Please be informed that as per decision of the Committee on Student Admission, Progress and Graduation (CSAPG) in its December 4, 2006 meeting, course equivalency, substitution on non-RGEP courses approved by the Department, credit of RGEP courses as free electives, and waiver of Philippine Studies requirement are allowed for students admitted as Freshmen starting with the School Year 2002-2003. However, Freshmen admitted beginning Second Semester AY 2006-2007 should strictly comply with the RGEP requirement."

I request that this memorandum be disseminated to all faculty advisers to avoid misadvising.

Thank you very much for your cooperation.